
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOAR 2020 Dental Report 

 

 
 



Covid restrictions prevented any visits to the SOAR Dental clinic during the 

months of April through August, but 344 patients were still seen during the 2020 

year and as our Executive board member, Chuck Hajinian, a dentist himself, so 

eloquently stated:  

“344 people will not have a painful toothache. They will not lose any teeth and will have 

them to chew every day. Their food will be properly digested so they can get good 

nutrition and not have future stomach problems.  They will feel good about smiling 

having all their teeth and will feel good about themselves.  This is an investment in the 

future of these peoples' health.” 

Number of visits 

January - 56 

February - 67 

March - 31 

April – August – Covid restrictions prevented any visits 

September - 30 

October - 59 

November - 46 

December – 55 

TOTAL visits for 2020 – 344 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 


